
Lynda Shykora

Subject: FW: DVP submission DVP No. 800- 29

LATE AGENDA: Submission re DVP No. 8QO-29 (Huhn)

From:

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 7:36 AM
To: Planning Public Email address <Plan@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: DVP submission DVP No. 800-29

Thank you for informing us of this issue. As neighbours we are not so much concerned about the size of the

buildings as what the purpose for them is. If the purpose is to create a business that will cause noise, traffic,

pollution or any other disruption, we will be opposed to that situation. The original prospectus on this subdivision

rendered it residential and no business or industry was allowed. Please keep us informed on this issue and confirm

that the zoning is still residential. Thanks.


